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Last month:  
We talked about fall, leaves, squirrels, wind, and of course Halloween!!! We used 
different art media to decorate our room to celebrate the season. We had a fun 
Halloween party in our room and we went out for our Halloween parade with our 
school friends.  Thanks to all those parents who brought us yummy treats. 
 

This month:  
We will talk about turkeys and celebrate Thanksgiving by coloring and gluing 
turkeys and singing songs about turkeys.  It does not seem like it should be 
November already!  Do not be surprised if you hear a “gobble, gobble, gobble.”  The 
children are learning songs like “Hello Mr. Turkey, How Are You” and “The Turkey is 
a Funny Bird”.  We are also encouraging your children to use their words while we 
sing our songs. 
 

Parent Connection:  
I cannot stress how important it is to talk with and read to your child each day.  Ask 
him/her questions and give them time to answer. Expand on what they say; it is 
never too early to introduce new vocabulary.  When reading with your child talk 
about the story and pictures.  This month bring in one favorite book to share with 
the class. 
 

Mark your Calendar: 
November 4th - Parent teacher conference – please reach out if you are not able to 
make one of the available times and we will schedule a time to meet. 
November 21st – Thanksgiving Feast 
November 28th – Thanksgiving – LLL close 
                                                                                                                             
If you have any questions or concerns about your child, please let me know. I am 
always here to help.  Thanks again! 
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